
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MARCH 22, 2011 

TASK FORCE ON ADVISORY COMMITTEES – 
RECOMMENDATIONS REPORT MEETING DATE CHANGE 

Recommendation 

 The Task Force on Advisory Committees recommends: 
 

 That the Task Force on Advisory Committees final report be provided to the Committee of the 
Whole meeting of April 12, 2011. 

 
Contribution to Sustainability 
 
N/A 
 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

To authorize an adjustment in the Terms of Reference for  the Task Force on Advisory 
Committees, respecting the date for submission of its final report. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council at its meeting of February 15, 2011, in approving Item 2 of Report No. 10 of the 
Committee of the Whole (Working Session) resolved: 

"1) That a task force of interested Members of Council be established to: 
 a) Develop general terms of reference for all advisory committees; 

b) Recommend the committees of this type to be established for the 2011-
2014 term; and 

c) Provide a report to the March 22, 2011 Committee of the Whole with the 
recommendations." 

 
At the Task Force on Advisory Committee meeting of February 24, 2011, it was determined that 
due to the quantity of work to be completed by the task force, the date for forwarding its 
recommendations to the Committee of the Whole will require an extension to the April 12, 2011 
Committee of the Whole meeting. 

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020/Strategic Plan 
 
1. This report is consistent with the Vaughan Vision in that it pursues excellence in service 

delivery. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 
 



Conclusion 

It is recommended that the final report of the Task Force on Advisory Committees be provided to 
Committee of the Whole meeting of April 12, 2011. 
 
Attachments 
 
N/A 

Report prepared by: 

Adelina Bellisario, Assistant City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Jeffrey A. Abrams 
City Clerk 


